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| OPPOSE the removal of the domestic water supply designated
use from Holman Creek and Town Branch. Although domestic
water supply use is not an existing use on these stream reaches,
designated uses are meant to represent the goal of a particular
waterbody. | feel strongly that the domestic water supply uses
should remain a GOAL for these stream reaches.

The change proposed will allow a reduction in water quality in
Holman Branch and allow Butterball to expand their operations
in NE Arkansas. This will impact additional streams with
increased pollution. These impacts must be analyzed and
modeled prior to any decision. It does not matter that these will
mostly be non-point source impacts. They will become point
source where they drain into the streams. Table Rock Lake is
downstream and already has enough problems with water
quality. This is a cross state issue.



